
Flu Shots Available 
 

 

The Indiana Immunization Coalition in partnership with the Ripley County 

Health Department will be offering flu vaccinations 

on 

Thursday December 3, 2020  

2:00PM-6:00PM 

Ripley County Fairgrounds 
Homemakers Building 

(Directly across from the 4-H JR Leaders Booth) 
 

Flu vaccine is recommended and will be available for anyone 6 months and 

older. 

High-dose flu vaccine will be available for anyone 65 & over. 

Please have your Driver’s License and Insurance information available. We will 

be able to check insurance eligibility at time of service. 

Any person uninsured or underinsured (no insurance or insurance does not pay 

for flu vaccine), there is a program to vaccinate at no charge to you. 

 

Please call 812-689-0506 for any questions. 


